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Hi Canterbury Council. 
 
I would like to object against the plans to build 2,000 house in Blean.  The current traffic in the village is huge, this is 
a main through route to Canterbury in the mornings and the village can be blocked due to parked cars and huge 
amounts of traffic.  
The access to the new houses is not fit for purposes and will add to grid lock through Rough common and Blean.  
Drainages and water availability are also another huge area of concern.  We have had hose pipe bans the last two 
summers in Blean area so how will water usages be improved? 
The amount of suage which is pumped into the sea at Whitstable is unacceptable, this has also made myself ill and 
miss 3 days of work due to being unwell from swimming in the sea and eaƟng Whitstable oysters. 
This development should not happen due to these reasons.  
I live on   
Thank you,   
Sarah Kennard  
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